
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 Year 5  swimming— 

This will not take place 

until at least January 

2021  

 Half term—Monday  

26th  —Friday 30th 

October  

 Secondary Transfer 

form for Year 6 to be 

completed—Saturday 

31st October  

 End of term—Friday 

18th December 1.00 p.m.  
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 23rd   

October 2020 

Autumn Term  

Issue 7 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

YEAR 5 DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY  
 

In Design and Technology across Year 5 

they have been focusing on different types 

of stitching and sewing. The children had 

to design and make a cuddly toy. To go 

with this they needed to plan and script a 

YouTube clip to advertise their toy. They 

have worked really hard and produced 

some extremely enter-

taining scripts and films 

to go along with their fab-

ulous stuffed toys.  
 

 
 

CLASS DOJO 

Have you 

signed up yet?  

At the moment 

94% of              

parents/carers 

have signed up. 

 If you are unsure 

please ask your 

child’s class 

teacher.  
 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL DISTANCE 

YEAR 3 PRINTING  
Year 3 have been print making. Next, they will 

sew them together to make their own cushions. 

Watch this space!  

WOW



YEAR 4 ELECTRICITY TOPIC  
Year 4 finished their Science topic on Electricity this week. They  have been using 

their knowledge from this half term to create a circuit that can power a lightbulb 

without using any wires, by testing a range of conductors and insulators.  

Fantastic work from our mini scientist!  
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CLASS Punctuality  Attendance % 

3S 5 98 

3T 4 96 

3M 4 99 

4I 2 97 

4C 2 98 

4H 2 95 

5A 3 96 

5E 1 100 

5L 0 92 

6B 5 99 

6O 4 98 

6W 3 97 

PUNCTUALITY AND  

ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win next week?   

As a school we aim for at least 96%         

attendance. Due to covid the latest figures 

state that nationally attendance is 93% for 

primary schools. At present SMAB is 

97.53%, which is better then national and 

slightly better than last week. Most classes 

last week managed well over 96%.  

 

We still need to ensure all pupils  attend 

school  unless they are showing covid 

symptoms or any other illness.   

 

A massive WELL DONE! to 5L who 

won the punctuality trophy with 0 

lates and 5E who won the attendance 

trophy with an amazing 100%.  

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise 

even more!  

DROP OFF AND PICK UPS 
I am appalled at how a few parents have total disregard for the  

children’s safety; particularly this week. There should be no parking 

on the zig-zag lines and certainly no stopping in the middle of the 

road.   

PLEASE DO NOT STOP YOUR CAR IN THE MID-

DLE OF THE ROAD TO  DROP 

YOUR CHILD OFF.  

 
This is extremely dangerous and inconsiderate to others in 

the school community who are safely dropping off and collect-

ing their children. You are putting your child and other chil-

dren in danger.  

  HOME LEARNING PROJECT 
We hope it will be an opportunity for your child to celebrate themselves, their family and 

their cultural heritage.  They will  need your support by working with them and providing 

them with the knowledge and resources they need to explore their family and home coun-

try/ies. 

 

Projects are due in on Friday 27th November, so your child has plenty of time to complete 

it to a high standard. Please refer to the Class Dojo message sent for further information.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
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BIOGRAPHY BY ALINAH 3S 



Well done for a very well written piece of work.  
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